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Message from the Headteacher 

I want to start by applauding you all. We have been clapping for the NHS and key 
workers on a Thursday evening but parents and carers across the world are heroes 
for doing all you can for your children and your families.  

It is a difficult time for all and so please continue to do what you can with your 
children’s learning; however, my main message is: look after yourselves and your 
wellbeing, please talk to us if you think we can help in anyway. We are trying not 
to overload you with all the information we are receiving, but where we have felt it 
will be useful, we are passing it on to you. There is a section below on helpful 
numbers should you need them.   

Whilst school continues to be closed for the majority of our student’s we want to 
stay connected to each and every one of you and showcase the amazing things you 
are getting up to. We will continue to send regular newsletters, so please share all 
that you are doing whilst at home.  

Message to our amazing students  

Our main message to you all is that WE MISS YOU! We are all thinking about you 
every day.  

Your learning is really important but everyone’s health and wellbeing is what 
matters most so look after yourselves and be helpful, be kind and be considerate to 
the people in your life. Continue to care for one another, be creative and challenge 
yourself to be the best that you can be. 

Everyone at school will carry on planning learning activities for you to do at home. 
Keep working hard and share your learning with us; because all the adults at school 
really enjoy seeing and hearing about what you are doing out of school. 

I am not sure what is going to happen about returning back to school but as soon 
as we can get you safely back we will, as we want, as much as you do, to return to 
All Saints and to go back to working and helping each other together.  

Headteacher Awards 
 

I am delighted to give online awards to the following 

students for amazing work / fabulous achievements: 

 

Juniors:  Thomas, Tristen, Rio, Lily, Rebecca 
Year 7:  Grace, Paige 

Year 8:  Jessica, Naomh 

Year 9: Lulu 

Year 10: Charlie, Luke 

Year 11: Imarni 

Numbers to contact for help  

 

Miss Paffett: 07733 417296  

Ms Dangerfield: 07552 710316  

 

Norfolk children’s support line:  

Text 07480 635060 or call 0344 800 
8029 

 

Childline online or by phone:  

Anytime: 0800 1111  



Year 11 

Exams: 

Please could we ask for all year 11 to keep the following work safe at home as all will be used as pieces of 
evidence to calculate your final exam grade.  

 Art coursework - all portfolios and final pieces 

 PSE units – including all teacher feedback/original marking 

Mock papers that have been marked by your teachers 
 

Results day is still scheduled for Thursday 20th August – further information and guidance to follow.   

 

College: 

Please continue to forward any correspondence you receive to Miss King.  

Any updates school receive will be sent directly to you.  

Student Achievement 
Grace in Year 7 has been selected again 
to represent the Eastern Region at the 
Special Olympics National games being 
held in Liverpool summer 2021!   

Congratulations Grace, we look forward 
to following your progress. 

Change 
A poem by Paige, Year 7 

 

Before Coronavirus, life was cool 

I saw my friends and went to school 

Weekly visits to see my nan 

Then Covid-19 came and lockdown began 

 

No more shopping, no new things 

Everyone jumps as the phone rings 

Can't have friends in my room 

Instead we have to settle for Zoom 

 

No more McDonalds, not even 1 chip 

No Starbucks lattes, not even 1 sip 

No days out, not even to the beach 

Instead cleaning everything with bleach 

 

Still get school work, lots to do 

Online classes and meetings too 

Every Thursday we go outside 

And clap for those who fill us with pride 

 

But at least we are safe so we shouldn't complain 

But I wonder - will anything ever be the same again?  

By Grace, Year 7 



Charlie in Year 10 

Creative work by Head 
Girl, Imarni, Year 11 

Science 
work by 
Grace,  

Year 7 



A showcase of 
work from 

Caitlin, one of 
our GCSE Art 

students 



An amazing version of ‘Spice Girls’ Monopoly 
created by Naomh in Year 8 

Another great project by Naomh 



Geography work on 
volcanos by Connor in 

Year 9 

It is wonderful to see what 
our students have been 

getting up to. We are proud 



Students have also spent 
some time relaxing 


